
 

 

 

MEMO TO TRANSPORTATION 
COMMISSION 

 

From: Caleb Hood, Community Development Meeting Date: August 3, 2020 

Presenter: Caleb Hood Estimated Time: 5 minutes 

Topic: September Meeting Status  
 

Recommended Action: 

Discuss whether to cancel the September 14th meeting, hold a “traditional” meeting or do a mobile 
meeting. 

Background: 

Historically, the Transportation Commission has used its September meeting to do a tour. In the 
past, we’ve visited the ACHD Traffic Operations, seen Harvest Transit’s operations and ridden 
public transport to tour VRT stations. This year, due to COVID, gathering everyone together and 
traveling does not seem appropriate. Does the Commission want to have a “regular” meeting on 
September 14th, cancel, or do a mobile meeting or tour? If the latter, please provide ideas. 


